
Winter Preparation Tips for Tenants 

Dear Tenants, 

As winter approaches, we want to ensure you are prepared for the colder months ahead. Here are 

some helpful tips to keep your home warm and safe: 

1. Insulate Windows and Doors 

Check for drafts around windows and doors. Use weatherstripping or draft stoppers to seal any 

gaps. 

2. Maintain Heating Systems 

Ensure that your heating system is clean and functioning properly. Consider scheduling a 

maintenance check if needed. 

3. Protect Pipes from Freezing 

Keep cupboard doors open under sinks to allow warm air to circulate. Let faucets drip during 

extreme cold to prevent freezing. 

4. Stock Up on Supplies 

Have a supply of essentials on hand including blankets, non-perishable food, and medications in 

case of severe weather. 

5. Prepare for Snow Removal 

If you have a pathway or driveway, ensure you have shovels and ice melt ready for snow 

removal. 

By following these tips, you can help make your living space more comfortable during the winter 

months. Stay warm! 

Sincerely, 

Your Property Management Team 


